
  always 1539 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  always 1539 # hekastote {hek-as'-tot-eh}; as if from 1538 and
5119; at every time: -- {always}.[ql

  any 1538 # hekastos {hek'-as-tos}; as if a superlative of
hekas (afar); each or every: -- {any}, both, each (one), every
(man, one, woman), particularly.[ql

  both 1538 # hekastos {hek'-as-tos}; as if a superlative of
hekas (afar); each or every: -- any, {both}, each (one), every
(man, one, woman), particularly.[ql

  each 1538 # hekastos {hek'-as-tos}; as if a superlative of
hekas (afar); each or every: -- any, both, {each} (one), every
(man, one, woman), particularly.[ql

  every 1538 # hekastos {hek'-as-tos}; as if a superlative of
hekas (afar); each or every: -- any, both, each (one), {every}
(man, one, woman), particularly.[ql

  Golgotha 1115 # Golgotha {gol-goth-ah'}; of Aramaic origin
[compare 1538]; the skull; Golgotha, a knoll near Jerusalem: --
{Golgotha}.[ql

  man 1538 # hekastos {hek'-as-tos}; as if a superlative of
hekas (afar); each or every: -- any, both, each (one), every
({man}, one, woman), particularly.[ql

  one 1538 # hekastos {hek'-as-tos}; as if a superlative of
hekas (afar); each or every: -- any, both, each (one), every
(man, {one}, woman), particularly.[ql

  one 1538 # hekastos {hek'-as-tos}; as if a superlative of
hekas (afar); each or every: -- any, both, each ({one}), every
(man, one, woman), particularly.[ql

  particularly 1538 # hekastos {hek'-as-tos}; as if a
superlative of hekas (afar); each or every: -- any, both, each
(one), every (man, one, woman), {particularly}.[ql

  woman 1538 # hekastos {hek'-as-tos}; as if a superlative of
hekas (afar); each or every: -- any, both, each (one), every
(man, one, {woman}), particularly.[ql
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